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- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - 
 

DATE:  

 
February 22, 2019 

FROM:  

 
Terry Palmer, Managing Director 

 

SUBJECT:  

 
Larkin Township Open House: March 6, 2019 

3027 N. Jefferson Road, Midland, MI 48642 

 

An open house public meeting is scheduled for March 6th, 2019 at the Larkin Township Hall 

from 3:00 – 6:00 where anyone can stop by and ask questions and give input.  There are topics 

that we will be sharing information on and topics we will be seeking public input on.  One area 

that we are looking for public input on is the Monroe at Waldo intersection.  We are looking at 

applying for a federal safety grant for this intersection with two possible options.  One would be 

a center left turn lane for Waldo which would set the intersection up for a future traffic signal 

when it meets the warrants.  The second is a roundabout which would be a complete solution.  

This intersection is not a good candidate for a 4-way stop due to the high volume of thru traffic. 

 

Information and construction schedules will be shared on the following projects: 

• Eastman Road from Mier to south of Schneider Court paving and widening 

• Sturgeon at Newell Drain bridge replacement 

• Letts at Waldo Drain structure replacement 

• Monroe at Newell Drain bridge replacement 

• Waldo Road from Monroe to Hubbard paving 

• To be announced Township paving projects 

 

Seeking public input on the following topics: 

• Primary Road 5-year plan (includes Eastman widening from Commerce to Monroe) 

• Township 5-year plan 

• County entrance signs 

• Township entrance signs 

• Non-Motorized route plans 

• Possible future projects 

1.  Waldo at Monroe safety improvements 

2. US-10 at Waldo Road full interchange 

 

 


